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Omaha Public Power District
444 South 16th Street Mall

Omaha, Nebraska G8102 2247
402/636-2000

february 14, 1991
L10 91 072R

V. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Mail Station M-137
Washington, DC 20555

Reference: Docket No. 50-285

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: Confirmation of Commitment to Provide Plan / Schedule to Resolve
Potential Leak Path Through Containment Penetration M-3 Isolation
Valve

This letter is to confirm a commitment made by Omaha Public Power District
(OPpD) representatives during a meeting with the NRC in Dallas, Texas on |February 7, 1991. OPPD will provide a plan and schedule to resolve the
potential containment atmospheric leak path concern by february 22, 1991. The
potential leak path is through the containment isolation valve on the Chemical
and Volume Control System (CVCS), charging line containment penetration M-3.
As requested, OPPD's Safety Analysis for Operability (SAO) #9101, "CVCS
Charging Line" dated February 6, 1991, is enclosed for your review.

If you should have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

w..ZL Z4 4,
W. G. Gates
Division Manager
Nuclear Operations

WGG/sel

Enclosure

c: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae (w/o Enclos"-e)
R. D. Martin, NRC Regional Administrator, r<egion -IV
W. C. Walker, NRC Project Manager
R. P. Mullikin, HRC Senior Resident Inspector
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